
 

Week 9 – 6th December 2017  
Sharing Our News 
 
End of Year Activities 

What an actioned packed last couple of weeks we are having 
here at KSPS. Last week we announced our 2018 House 
Captains, we held our Tawny Badge Assembly and we 
participated in our Colour Run. That is just to name a few of 
the fantastic end of year activities. 

This week is just as busy too. Last night we celebrated with 
our End of Year Concert, ‘Cinema Under the Stars’, and what 
a fantastic night it was! Thank you to all of our students, 
teachers and staff for making this possible. 

We are busily preparing for our Presentation Day on Friday 
and for Semester 2 Reports to be posted home at the end of 
the week. 

Year 6 Farewell and Party Days will take place next week. 

Thank you to our P&C 

A huge thank you to our P&C for their wonderful efforts last 
night. The BBQ and Drink Stall helped to raise over $2000 to 
go towards some new CommBox’s for our classrooms.  Thank 
you for supporting our P&C and our school. 

Colour Run 

Our Colour Run was a huge success last Friday. It was a hot 
day but we managed to cool down with ice blocks and a little 
spray of water.  

We managed to raise $3600 which will also go towards buying 
new CommBox’s to install in classrooms. These Commbox’s 
will replace the Smartboards currently in our rooms. 

Thank you for your support, 
 
Ashleigh Blayden 
Principal 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 2017    
Term 4 
WEEK 9 
Fri 8th Dec               Presentation Day 9.30am 
     P&C Christmas Raffle Drawn                           
WEEK 10 
Mon 11th Dec          Year 6 Farewell 6pm 
Thurs 14th Dec        Party Day  
Fri 15th Dec             LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 2017 
     Talent/No Talent 12pm 
WEEK 11 
Mon 18th Dec    Staff Development Day 
Tues 19th Dec    Staff Development Day 
     (Office open 8.30am-3.00pm) 
2018 
WEEK 1 
Mon 29th Jan    Staff Development Day 
Tues 30th Jan    School Resumes for Yr 1-6 
Thurs 1st Feb           Kindergarten Commence 
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REMINDERS!! 
Year 6 Farewell Monday 11th Dec 
at 6pm in the hall. 
 
Presentation Day Friday 8th Dec 
at 9.30am in the hall. 
 
Following our assembly we would 
like to invite all volunteers to join 
us for morning tea in the Sports 
COLA. This is a way for us to 
thank you for supporting your 
children/grandchildren in 2017 
whether you helped in Reading 
Groups, the Canteen/Uniform 
Shop, Sport or other activities.  
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KSPS Canteen News 
Thank you to our Volunteers 
 
The KSPS Canteen and P&C Committees would like 
to acknowledge and thank the volunteers who have 
assisted our Canteen Supervisors throughout 2018. 
Without your support, we would not be able to 
provide this service to our students 5 days a week. 
Have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to 
seeing you all back in 2018. 

 

 
 
Canteen Contact Number- 65 721497 

 

UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS: 
 
Thursday morning 9-10am  
(Please see office staff outside of these hours).  

King Street is an Allergy Aware School  

This is a reminder for all families that some of our 
students have serious reactions to products 
containing nuts and fish. We ask that you please 
do not send foods or containers to school that 
contain nut or fish products.  

This includes nutella and peanut butter spread. 

 

House Captains Announced 

Last Thursday we had the pleasure of announcing 
the 2018 House Captains, These students are very 
excited about the new role they will take on next 
year.  

All our 2018 leaders will receive their badges at our 
Presentation Day Assembly on Friday. 

 

Gordon  

Allan N, Charlie 
M, Mattia M, Ava 
N 

 

Lawson 

Jayden S, Ava D, 
Elise K, Lachlan S 
(Absent) 

 

Paterson 

Hopper F, Chris 
A, Nikita E, Lucy 
R 

 

 

Kendall 

Jack F, Paris F, 
Shae G, Jessica F 

 

 

Wellbeing of Students Valued 

Please be aware that we have two immune-
suppressed students at our school. If your child 
develops a contagious disease, please let the school 
know ASAP so we can act accordingly. 
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Colour Run a huge Success 

What an amazing turnout for our first ever Colour 
Run. Our students looked excited as the run began 
and it was great to see them change colours on 
every lap. As a whole, our school made an amazing 
profit of $3600, which will go towards the Year 6 gift 
to the school and a new CommBox.  

We would like to say a very big thank you to our 
student’s sponsors, our teachers and the volunteers 
that helped in the heat on the day. A very big thank 
you to Miss Gay for her hard work organising this 
wonderful event. 

  

  

Last Night’s Concert Enjoyed by All 
 
What a fantastic night! We would like to say a very 
big thank you to all our teachers for their work 
bringing this year’s concert together. The smiles on 
everyone’s faces in the audience said it all. Our 
KSPS students put on such a spectacular show that 
even little siblings wanted to join in. Congratulations 
to everyone. 
 

  

  

 
 
 
Clues to keeping reading alive over the holidays: 
Reading gets better when you practice it.  
Reading helps improve children’s writing.  
Enjoy sharing a book at home with your child.  
Children love to hear a story read aloud. 

• Try reading with different voices, lots of 
emotion, invented sound effects and funny 
faces. Change the tone in your voice. Have 
fun and enjoy it. 

• Listen to your child talk about the story and 
the pictures. 

• Try asking your child which parts of the 
book/s he or she found exciting, funny or 
different. 

• Give your child the chance to choose the 
book to read. 

• Try reading to your child and at other times 
ask your child to join in reading the book. 

• Let your child hear how hill and home start 
with the same letter or how double and 
bubble rhyme. 

• Visit the local library and choose books to 
read over the holiday it is free to join.  

o Join the Singleton Library’s summer 
reading club – there is a chance to 
win great prizes 

o Take the children to Saturday 
Storytime at the Singleton Library 

• Give your children books for Christmas and 
enjoy reading them together. 

• When going on a car journey take a stash of 
books/magazines as well as writing materials 
so your child can write or draw pictures of 
what you do on holidays. 

• Read a book and watch the movie adaption 
of it. Books such as the Lorax, Diary of a 
Wimpy Kid, Where the Wild Things Are. 

• Read stories with numbers. 
• Get your child to read while you are out 

shopping. 
• Play ‘I spy’ with your children. 
• Use rhyme whenever you can. Use phrases 

like “snug as a bug in a rug” or make up 
nonsense rhymes about what you are doing. 
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KMDA- Kayla Marshall Dance 
Academy 

ABN: 25 402 950 830 WWC0585317E 
(Exp16.01.2022)  

472 Bowmans Creek Road, SINGLETON NSW 
2330 

Phone: 02 6577-2516 Mobile: 0408-096-
859 

VISIT US ON FB! 

 


